
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, December 19, 2021 

Important Dates: 
 
Early Release 
Thursday, December 
23rd  
 
Holiday Break 
Dec. 24th – Jan. 2nd  
 
Back to School! 
Monday, Jan. 3rd 

 

Donut Cooking 
Class Deadline 
Wednesday January 
5th  
 

First Friday Mass 
Friday, January 7th 
10:00AM 
 
MAP Testing 
January 10th-14th 
 
Donut Making 
Class with Taste 
Buds Kitchen 
Friday, January 14th 
 
 
 
  

A Letter from the Guild:  

What a wonderful time the Live Nativity was.  The kids did 
such a great job with their live performance.  Also, a big Thank 
You to ALL who donated items for Lazarus House, Catie’s 
Closet and The Pregnancy Care Center.  
 
 
The St. Augustine School Guild has once again partnered with 
Taste Buds Kitchen for a Donut Cooking Class.  See flyer 
below for more details.  
 
 
Ms. Casey, second grade teacher, is directing the 
school play and she is in need of a pianist. She is looking 
for an experienced pianist who would be able to record the 
music ahead of time for the students to practice with during the 
rehearsals and to play for the students at the dress rehearsal 
and performances, April 1st and 2nd. If you or someone you 
know is available and interested, please email Ms. 
Casey at scasey@staugustineandover.org. 
 
 
New Year’s Resolution: Read the Bible – Bible Study led by 
Katie McCarty, in person meetings at St. Augustine School or 
zoom. Every other Thursday starting January 13, 2022 from 
7:00 – 8:15 PM. Email Kathie.simons77@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, fill me with your Holy Spirit and give me joy in seeking 
you more earnestly. Increase my faith in all your promises, my hope in 
the joy of heaven, and my love for You as my All. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

 









 


